
April 2023
Welcome to the SJF Monthly News!

Please share this letter with your family, friends, and neighbors.
This communication will contain brief updates from different groups in our parish each

month. Our goal is to keep our parish, school, and community connected.
Questions? Email sjfparishchicago@gmail.com

If this letter was forwarded to you from someone else, please sign up to get
your own letter each month by clicking on the button below.

News Sign Up

Mass

Current Mass Schedule
Saturday: 4 pm
Sunday: 8 am, 11 am
Weekdays (M-W-F): 8:15 am

​See our parish bulletins for reflections
by Father Ken and Father Marty and
more parish information.

Access Daily Readings

SJF Parish
Website

SJF
School Website

School

Our Falcons enjoyed a well-deserved
Spring break and are back at school
refreshed and ready to finish the school
year strong.

Looking for a book for your favorite young
reader? Mrs. Nash's notes shared these:

Time Magazine’s 100 Best
Children’s Books
Reader’s Digest Best Children’s
Books Ever Written
Common Sense Media’s 50
books All Kids Should Read
Before They’re 12
Chicago Public Library events
for kids 

Read Mrs. Nash's notes for more
information about our wonderful school
and fabulous Falcons, including some
great ideas and resources for the
summer.

mailto:sjfparishchicago@gmail.com
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSey4SlJOgpZFdzyTJAg0kyqzXphBqVOrwQeI0U8MzsWtt6Hvg/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://www.stjohnfisherparish.net/
https://bible.usccb.org/
https://www.stjohnfisherparish.net/
https://www.sjfschool.net/
http://time.com/100-best-childrens-books/
https://www.rd.com/culture/the-best-childrens-books-ever-written/
https://www.commonsensemedia.org/lists/50-books-all-kids-should-read-before-theyre-12
https://bit.ly/3spNxI9
https://e.givesmart.com/events/w8f/
https://southsideparishrenewal.my.canva.site


SJF School Facebook 

FSA at SJF on facebook

Mrs. Nash's
Notes

SJFKINDNESS.GIVESMART.COM

https://www.facebook.com/sjfschoolchicago
https://www.facebook.com/groups/116893521812924
https://www.sjfschool.net/news/
https://e.givesmart.com/events/w8f/


HOLY NAME FOOD DRIVE

The Holy Name Society will be conducting their annual
parish food drive in the next few weeks.
Watch for empty bags to be delivered to your home on
Saturday May 13th. Collections will be made on May
20th.

Thank you all for being so generous with this important
ministry every year.

Email sjfhns@gmail.com for more information.



PRO LABORE DEI

Hope everyone had a wonderful Easter. Thanks to all who participated in
lunch and Easter basket making.

To all the volunteers and donors who once again made over 150 delicious
lunches available to Robbins on April 1st, thank you. We were overflowing
with help and donations.

Our next lunch making session is on May 6th at 9:15 am, probably in Kane



Hall again. Our only needs are 18 loaves of bread!

To those who dropped baskets ready made and those who donated the
contents for some pretty special baskets, thank you. On the morning of
March 30th over 90 baskets were delivered to site! Throughout the day 15
more baskets came in. Special thanks to the St. John Fisher students who
took the time to make baskets and to Eisenhower High School who donated
and delivered 25 baskets under the guidance of parishioner, Jennifer!

Please note that we still collect meal fixings on the parking lot from 9:30
to 10am each Saturday morning. Items like cereal, peanut butter and jelly,
pasta, pasta sauce, canned fruits and vegetables, desserts are all needed to
keep our pantry operational.

You all just fill our hearts with joy!
Any questions, don't hesitate to call or text Pam O'Mara (773-612-0281) or
Jerry and Pat Hayes (773-239-8428).

SJF Service Opportunities Facebook
Page

https://www.facebook.com/groups/326861160840154


MANNA NEWS

We are now carrying Hog Wild, Rainbow Cone and Tranquility Salon gift cards.
These new additions are available for purchase now.

Reminder, school parents have until April 30th to meet the $300 fundraising
fee purchasing Manna.

You do not have to have a student in SJF to purchase Manna.You can purchase
Manna and donate all earnings to the school, a school family or receive a
check to you. Any and all purchases help the school. The earnings are split
60% to family and 40% to school. We are happy to help you get started today. Stop
in at any sales and get more information about registration.

Manna sales are:
Sunday 10:30 am - 11:30 am
Monday 8 am - 9 am
Wednesday 6 pm - 7 pm
Thursday 8 am - 9 am
Friday 2 pm - 3 pm (when school is in session only)



Saturday 8:30 am - 9:30 am

Manna Forms and Information

FSA

https://www.sjfschool.net/manna/


FSA  on
Facebook

Thank you to everyone who made the Father
Daughter Dance a huge success. Everyone
danced the night away! 

FSA is hosting a Mother Son White Sox Game
on May 21st. Please turn your money into the
office or Carrie Erwinski.  

Teacher Appreciation Week is May 8-
12. School families, please watch for an email
from your room parent and the FSA Facebook
Page for ways you can help make this week
special for our teachers! 

Sox Game Tickets are going fast! Order tickets
with the form in Mrs. Nash's Notes.

https://www.facebook.com/groups/116893521812924
https://www.sjfschool.net/news/




Women's Club on
Facebook

https://www.facebook.com/groups/639179866094734


ALL ARE WELCOME!
Notice the Southside Parish Renewal signs all around our Southside

parish community!
We hope to make more signs available soon.

Click HERE to learn more about Southside Parish Renewal and
sign up for their newsletter.

https://southsideparishrenewal.my.canva.site/


Please Support SJF School! ​
Please consider a gift or pledge to

The Fisher Falcon Education Foundation. 
All proceeds will go 100% to SJF School Click here to read more.

Make a gift online today at www.givecentral.org/FFEF.

https://www.sjfschool.net/assets/1/6/FFEF_Annual_Letter,_Pledge_Flyer_for_Wesite_2022.pdf
http://www.givecentral.org/FFEF


More Ways to Support SJF

Online Giving
to SJF Parish

Fisher
Falcon

Education
Foundation

SJF Alumni
Facebook 

https://giving.ncsservices.org/App/Giving/stjohnfisherparish
https://www.falconeducationfoundation.org/make-a-gift
https://www.facebook.com/groups/276685643404330/?ref=share


Read all of the bulletins on the parish website. Click below for the most recent bulletins:

Bulletin
4/16/2023

Bulletin
4/09/2023

Bulletin
4/02/2023

​YOU are an important part of St. John Fisher Parish!

Visit our parish website

St. John Fisher Parish | 10234 S Washtenaw Ave, Chicago, IL 60655

Unsubscribe sjfparishchicago@gmail.com

Update Profile |Constant Contact Data Notice

Sent bysjfparishchicago@gmail.compowered by

https://www.stjohnfisherparish.net/file.aspx?DocumentId=1899
https://www.stjohnfisherparish.net/file.aspx?DocumentId=1895
https://www.stjohnfisherparish.net/file.aspx?DocumentId=1897
http://www.stjohnfisherparish.net/
https://www.constantcontact.com/legal/customer-contact-data-notice
mailto:sjfparishchicago@gmail.com


Try email marketing for free today!

http://www.constantcontact.com/index.jsp?cc=nge&rmc=VF19_3GE
http://www.constantcontact.com/index.jsp?cc=nge&rmc=VF19_3GE
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